March 27, 2024

RECEIVED
City of Okanogan APR 0 4 2024
120 3% Ave. North CITY OF OKANOGAN

Okanogan WA 98840

" Re: Okanogan Valley Complex - Okanogan Youth Baseball use

To Whom it may concern.

Okanogan Youth Baseball uses the Okanogan Valley Sports Complex every year for their league play
and for the past 2 years the league has put a tournament on as well. The League officers along with
many parents have spent countless hours alongside city workers down at the plex working on the
fields and buildings and trying to make them look as nice as possible for our youth and continue to
improve the facilities for future generations.

The Tournament we have put on over the last few years has allowed us to purchase a batting cage
that we will install this spring down at the plex. This will be a great addition to the facilities and a
great asset for our teams to use. The battling cage will be used by not only our Youth Baseball, but
Youth Softball and summer league softball as well.

For all the man hours that have been put in the last few years, Okanogan Youth Baseball is asking
that the city waive our Plex use fees for our league for the 2024 season. This will allow us to put
even more money back into gear, and improvements for the Okanogan Valley Complex, and more
importantly helps us to keep costs to play down for the youth in our area.

Okanogan Youth Baseball is committed to helping leave the plex better than we found it and we are
so grateful to be able to able to give back to our community so that the Plex can grow and be
enjoyed for years to come!

You can contact us by phone or e-mail (see below) with your decision.

Thank you foryour consideration
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ndi Townsend
On behalf of Okanogan Youth Baseball
Secretary |
509-429-4577

branditownsend@hotmail.com



